CCGCD PUBLIC HEARING

L COLORADO COUNTY MEETING MINUTES

GROUNDWATER
CONSERVATION DISTRICT

2025 Budget Hearing Minutes
September 18, 2024

The Directors of the Colorado County Groundwater Conservation District met on September 18, 2024
at 7:00 p.m. at 910 Milam Street, Columbus, Texas.

Directors Present. Travis Wegenhoft, Sam Parks, Ann Pavliska, Marv Ulbricht, Rebecca Moulder
Directors Absent: Al Mahalitc, Mike Lanier

Staff Present: Jim Brasher, Kim Ferguson

Guests: None

President Wegenhoft declared a quorum present and convened the hearing at 7:00 p.m.

President Wegenhoft led the pledge and invocation.

GM Brasher gave an overview of the proposed 2025 Budget in the amount of $266,100. Director Pavliska moved to
approve the 2025 Budget as presented. The motion was seconded by Director Ulbricht and carried unanimously.

President Wegenhoft adjourned the hearing at 7:04 p.m.
Minutes submitted by: Kim Ferguson, Office Manager
Meeting minutes approved:
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